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COVID-19 UPDATE 7/24/2020

NEW SAFETY PROTOCOLS

Many staff have returned to work on-campus and your safety is our priority!   The
University issued an announcement Face Coverings, Sanitation and Disinfection
on June 19 explaining new  protocols including: 

ꞏ Wearing face coverings while working on campus (in public indoor spaces or when
physical distancing of 6 feet or more cannot be achieved);

ꞏ Increasing frequency & intensity of sanitizing across campus
ꞏ Ordering face coverings & sanitation supplies from our Campus COVID Supply.

It is important to follow these safety measures.   Online courses in CSU Learn will
further explain how you can help minimize the transmission of COVID-19.

STAFF REPOPULATION PLAN  DRAFT– FOR YOUR REVIEW

CSUEU has been noticed for meet and confer (Article 4.1) on the Staff Repopulation
Plan for fall.  The intended purpose is safe return to campus of faculty, staff and
administration.  We encourage you to  review and provide feedback.  Please send
input to Amy Egan (aegan1@csustan.edu) or Megan Cordeiro
(mmcordeiro@csustan.edu).

CAMPUS SAFETY MEETING - INVITATION

By popular demand, we requested a meeting with COVID Response Coordinator and
President Junn to address our safety questions/concerns as we return to campus. 



 This meeting is open to the campus community!  This is an opportunity for you to ask
questions regarding COVID-19, campus safety, personal protective equipment (PPE),
emergency pay, essential operations, etc.

Stay Safe!
Dawn McCulley
President/Chief Steward
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